
                 
 

Covid19 Safety Instructions to users of the Playground. 
 
Following a risk assessment, the playground will be reopened from 14  
These simple rules have been put in place to minimise the risk of people catching Coronavirus.  
 
Covid19 virus can be transmitted both through close proximity to other people and through 
contact with hard surfaces. 
Please be aware that the equipment is not regularly sanitised or disinfected:  
Use of the playground is at your own risk and we expect you to play your part to keep yourself 
and others safe by following this guidance. 
 
Who can use the playground: 
- The playground may be used only by supervised children up to the age of 12 years. 
- A maximum of three families / 12 people should use the playground at any one time. 
- Only one adult per child in the play area at a time. 
- Children should not use the play equipment if they are clinically vulnerable. 
 
Cleanliness: 
- Please wash hands before and after your visit and bring wipes and sanitiser from home 
  to maintain personal hygiene.  
- Wipe down frequent contact areas whenever possible to help keep you and others safe. 
- Please take your rubbish home with you or use the waste bin provided - DO NOT LITTER. 
- Encourage children to avoid touching their faces particularly after touching shared surfaces. 
- Consumption of food or drink anywhere in the playground area is prohibited. 
 
Social distancing: 
- You MUST maintain social distancing of 2 metres from other families where possible. 
- Only one family should use each piece of equipment at a time. 
- Please share the playground: if others are waiting, please limit your stay to 20 minutes. 
- If the play area is busy, please come back when it’s quieter. 
- Please use the separate entry and exit points to help distancing. 
 
Important: 
- Do not use this equipment if you or any member of your household has coronavirus  
  symptoms, or are self-isolating. 
- If someone who has used the playground tests positive for Covid19, inform the Parish Clerk 
  IMMEDIATELY via easthagbourneparishcouncil@gmail.com so that appropriate action can 
  be taken. 
 

We hope you enjoy using this play area and thank you 
for helping to keep everyone safe by following this guidance. 

A full version of the risk assessment can be found on the village web site 
www.easthagbourne.net 
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